
 

 

Hill Elementary PTA presents... 
 

Our Sprout School Supply Sale for 2022-23! 

           March 22nd  – July 12th      

Save time and money driving from store-to-store and “go green” by ordering 

online this year. Your child’s supply kit includes the exact teacher requested 

supplies and ships directly to the school before the first day of class! 

 

Ordering Instructions:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Order before May 31st and “Like” Sprout on Facebook to get 

an entry into a drawing to win your supply kit FREE!  

1. Log onto www.sproutsupplies.com/supplykits and enter HES003 

2. Select the appropriate grade pack. Be sure to choose next year’s grade level. 

3. Pay with a debit or credit card.  You will receive an email confirmation once you 

purchase your child’s kit. 

4. Order dates: March 22nd – July 12th   

5. Every kit includes all the exact teacher requested supplies, viewable online. 

6. Your kit will be delivered directly to Hill Elementary in August!  

7. Questions? Contact Sprout at help@sproutsupplies.com or call 571-403-0899 

http://www.sproutsupplies.com/supplykits

